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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children 
 
SECONDARY SCHOOL TRANSFER 
 
This is a very important term for you and your child and to help give further advice and guidance in the 
process of applying for a secondary school, you are invited to attend a meeting and presentation in the 
Ashton Hall on: 
 
Thursday 29th September at 5.30pm 
 
This meeting will enable you to become fully prepared for making your choices and completing the 
online application form, and we strongly urge you to attend. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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